
Case meeting 

Two students together present one patient, either from the pediatric emergency ward 
or a patient already admittet to one of the pediatric wards (Ahus, Ullevål or 
Rikshospitalet).  

You must bring your patient record printed out, and hand in to the teacher 
responsible for the case meeting. Either each students has his/her own copy or you 
write both names on the same copy. Remember to mark the patient record as 
“case meeting” and with your name and group. If you forget, or by some reason 
are not able to hand in your record at the scheduled case meeting, you must let the 
teacher know, and you will find the best way for you to hand it in. If you put it together 
with other patient records in “inbox”, you must mark it with the teacher’s name as 
well. 

 

Make a PowerPoint presentation or prepare the presentation in another way 
(whiteboard…) and present the case for your colleagues, first the patient (history, 
clinical findings, laboratory tests and diagnosis) and then general information about 
the relevant disease. It is NOT enough to just read the patient record out loud. You 
have 15 minutes for the presentation (the patient + the disease) and then there are 5 
minutes for discussion. 

NOTE: Send the ppt presentation to your UiO email, for being able to open it at all 
computers at the hospital. Privat USB sticks are usually not accepted and many e-
mail services are blocked at the hospital. You can also email the presentation to the 
teacher listed up for your session, latest the day before. 

 

Check "My studies" to find when and where you have case meeting. You must find a 
patient and prepare the presentation in advance.  

 

NOTE: All students must hand in 4 patient records. Three of these are to be done 
individually and handed in “in inbox” and the fourth presented at a case meeting and 
handed in to the case meeting teacher to read. 


